
Public Safety Commission Meeting 
 

April 26, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. 
 
 

Meeting called to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Members Present:  Ed Meier, John Koester, Jim Christian, Jeff Lofton, Chief Ihler 
 
Since there was no quorum, the meeting did not continue although an informal 
discussion with Chief Ihler ensued on the Body Camera Program. 
 
 
The members left at 6:45 p.m. 
 
The next meeting will be May 24, 2018. 
 
 
 
John Koester, Acting Secretary 


